
From: Allen, Nadine <nallen@wha.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 4:48 PM 
Subject: WHA QUALITY ALERT: Hospital Star Ratings 
 
AHA put out an email bulletin this afternoon regarding the star rating updates: 
 
CMS updates overall hospital star ratings. The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services today updated the 
overall hospital quality star ratings at Care Compare.  This year, these ratings are calculated using a revised 
methodology finalized in the calendar year 2021 outpatient prospective payment system final rule. 
 
You can find additional information here: https://data.cms.gov/provider-data/topics/hospitals/overall-hospital-
quality-star-rating 
 

 
Thanks, 
Nadine 
 
Nadine Allen, MBA, CPHQ| Chief Quality Officer 

Wisconsin Hospital Association, Inc. (WHA) 
5510 Research Park Drive, Madison , WI 53711 
Phone: 608-268-1823 | Email: nallen@wha.org 
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